

Bline

2 May 2018

Desksite Ref: 6021907

Gavin Butler
President
Newport Residents Association Inc.
PO Box 1180
Newport Beach
NSW 2106

Dear Gavin,

Thank you for your letter dated 13 April 2018 regarding the preparation of the Newport Review of Environmental Factors.

The Review of Environmental Factors was originally proposed for March 2018, however due to utility relocation, is now planned for public display in May/June. As previously discussed when we last met, information sessions will be held over a two week period, both locally in Newport and further north, as to capture all of the feedback from the local and surrounding communities.

We understand you have been anticipating the public REF and our community engagement team will ensure that you are advised when it is closer to the display period as well as invite the NRA and other local associations to the community sessions. The importance of the REF is paramount as it is through this formal process that we will present the facts of the extension to Newport so the community can assess all of the relevant information to make informed comments and suggestions.

TfNSW are committed to providing the best service to the communities north of Mona Vale and we will continue to work with associations and local residents and businesses to understand how best we can achieve this.

Yours sincerely

Rob Miesegaes

Project Director

Northern Beaches B-Line Program